MOBC Guidelines for In-Person Worship


The Pastor and Leadership of Mt. Olivet Baptist Church has taken the appropriate actions to begin in-person worship in our sanctuary. 

Understand that these guidelines are to ensure the safest way for us to come together and worship God.

The well-being of our children, youth, and vulnerable populations have been considered with love and care.  We realize that there are those who cannot be vaccinated because of age and/or pre-existing conditions .


It is appropriate at this time to require masks for everyone knowing that some persons are not able to be vaccinated. 

Please give ushers your name so we will have a record of those attending worship for contact-tracing.


We do encourage continuing to maintain social distance of three to six feet in between different households in the sanctuary.


We ask that you will be prepared to give your tithes and offering as you enter worship.


On Communion Sunday you will receive your communion cup as you enter worship.


There will be no bulletins distributed for worship.


When exiting the sanctuary please refrain from congregating in the sanctuary.


Understand that this is new for all of us.  We are asking for your prayers and patience.  We will be continuing to make changes to ensure the safety and well-being of our congregation and community is a priority.


